
CIVILIAN POLICE OVERSIGHT BOARD 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

July 27, 2021 

Vincent E. Griego Chambers/Video Conference 
 

 

A Quorum of the Civilian Police Oversight Board may be in attendance at the Vincent E. Griego 
Council Chambers, basement level of the Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Government Center, 1 
Civic Plaza NW, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102 and/or by Video Conference regarding Cisco 
Webex Meetings Training for the Civilian Police Oversight Board Members.   

 

The training will be held on Tuesday, July 27, 2021 beginning at 3:00 p.m. The meeting is open 
to the public.  


